
 
 

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) will be holding a Public Information 
Meeting in order to provide local residents and property owners with an opportunity to provide 
input on a proposed renewal of a Temporary Use Permit (TUP) for a “campground” use 
involving approximately 0.96 hectares of Crown land adjacent the property at 928 Pineview 
Drive, Kaleden (Banbury Green), on the following date: 

Date: 

Time: 

Wednesday May 15, 2019 

6:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

Location: 320 Lakehill Road, Kaleden, BC (Kaleden Community Hall) 
 
Regional District staff and the applicant will be available to answer any questions residents 
may have regarding the proposed renewal of the Temporary Use Permit, and to also receive 
written submissions. 

Additional information regarding this TUP (Renewal) application, including a copy of the draft 
permit, can be found at the Regional District’s web-site: www.rdos.bc.ca (Departments → 
Development Services → Planning → Current Applications & Decisions → Electoral Area “I” 
→ I2019.004-TUP). 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT 

Christopher Garrish, Planning Manager 
Telephone: 250-490-4101 / Email: planning@rdos.bc.ca 
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